
 
 

NEWSLETTER #7 
30 May 2019 

 
The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 
committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a 
stronger parent community. Check out our website for more details: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/ 
 
Working Bee 
 
Sunday June 9th at 9:00 – 12:00 
 
We are working / planting around the front of the new building  
getting it ready for the formal opening. So some of the jobs will  
be: 
moving mulch and compost 
removal of old plants 
planting / digging up and moving of plants 
 
All welcome! 
Remember we also provide a yummy morning tea! 
 

 
Disco! Friday June 7th, in the School Hall 
 
Only 8 more sleeps till our St Martins School Disco! 
 
The St Martins School Student Council, with support from S’Mart Community…presents 
DISCO 2019!  
 
THEME: “SUPERHEROES" 
 
Get ready to dance the ‘night’ away… 
 
Dress up if it's your thing.  
 
For St Martins School Students only, pay $5 Entry Fee at the door. (Please bring correct money, 
helps reduce queuing time). 
If you have 3 or more children at St Martins, see Diane in the office to buy ‘3 or more for $10' 
tickets.  
Anyone feeling financially stretched, also see Diane in the office. 
 
For everyone’s safety, each child needs to be signed into and out of the Disco by his/her 
parent/caregiver. There will be sign-up sheets at the doors for this. 
If you’re sharing rides please bring and show the door people a parent-signed note endorsing 
that. At the end of the Disco, Children need to wait inside the Hall to be collected & signed out. 
Please make sure they know this. 
This process does mean queues, so come prepared. If wet, bring an umbrella! 
 

 

 



Doors open at 5:30pm (no earlier). 
 
Hot Dogs (on a stick), Cookies, Chips/Crisps, drinks and ice blocks, Tattoos and Face painting 
will be for sale, Polaroid photos too! Water is free! Bring coins. Prices 50c - $3. 
(No glow in the dark/flashing things for sale any more, doing our bit to cut out rubbish. SO grab 
what you’ve got left at home from last time and re-use). 
 
Junior Disco for Years 0-4, 5.30-7pm. There’s a quick clean up and re-set then the doors open 
for Senior Disco for Years 5-8, 7.30-9pm. 
 
At 9pm is final clean up, where all hands on deck are needed so it’s left clean as a whistle. Just 
get stuck in and do a little part and we’ll all get to go home earlier! 
 
NB: Especially for the Junior Disco, Parents are welcome and encouraged to stay, get 
into it and have fun! No charge for parents. Prize for Best Dressed Parent! 
 
And of course, the Disco won't happen without parent/caregiver help! Sign up 
here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508094BAFAA2AA7F85-stmartins4 
 
Cheers 
The Disco Team (community@smartcommunity.org.nz)  
 

 
Coffee morning and uniform sale! 
 
Come for a catch up and do some shopping on Friday 7th June at our coffee morning and 
second-hand uniform sale.  Doors open at 8:45 in the hall as usual, so pop in for a coffee and a 
chat.  Cash only for uniform sales please.  See you there!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*****If you’re keen to know what S’Mart Community events are coming up why not sign up to 
receive email reminders at www.smartcommunity.org.nz? ***** 

 


